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Time to hand in last seasons  

CCAA Canty Champs Trophies.  

Just a  couple more to come in now. 

Rep team availability 

forms required in by 

2nd March. 

Clubs, have you asked 

all your athletes? 

Athletes, have you 

told your club? 

Parents, have you 

thought about being 

a helper? 

Boy’s Relays this week, 

marshall on time please. 

Programme 4 

What’s coming up 

February 2019- 

23rd — Interclub 

23/24th — Senior Track and Field Champs, NPW 

March 2019 

2nd— Interclub 

9th— No Interclub 

16/17th— CCAA Champs, NPW. 

24th March - 995 at NPW, Challenge Cup in Timaru 

Easter—IP Teams meet NPW 
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Duties for  23rd Feb 

Duty Club  PRHL/SUMN 

Food   CHAV        

Relay duties 

Change 1 LIAC, PRHL, NCAN 

Change 2 NBOL, CANU, PHOX 

Change 3 SELW, SUMN, PTOC 

We are still in need of more teenage runners and officials to help at IPs at 

Easter.  

Please let your club know if you can help or send me an email 

secretaryccaa1@gmail.com 

Only 3 more meetings before Champs!! 

Hopefully by now you have seen the new 

start and finish times for this years 

Champs. This was beyond our control so 

we will just do the best we can to get the 

event running smoothly, and hope for 

good weather. 

 

Remember no interclub on the 9th 

March 

Athletics New Zealand Track and Field Champs 

are on 8,9 and 10 March at NPW. 

Entrance on Friday is free, Tickets then start at 

$7 for children and $19 for adults.  2 day passes 

and family passes available. 

Go to the ANZ website  

Spectators can also enter the Jennian Homes 

People's Mile for an extra $5 per person. This 

will take place on Sunday 10 March.  



 Medals for Boys and Girls 10-14 Quadrathon 

will be given out this Saturday.  

Results as listed on the CCAA website will 

show you who will be receiving them. 

Medals for Girls Mini Quad from 9th Feb will 

also be presented. Clubs of the recipients have 

been informed who they are. 

This week we are not able to use the carpark and must enter via  

McMahon Dr not Augustine Dr. see below 


